
Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request below. 
 

The information that you are seeking is held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside.  Please find our response below: 
 

Could you please tell me how much the PCC spent on PR, marketing and promotional 

materials in the financial year 2012/13? 

In 2012/13 the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside spent 
£180 on the cost of designing a logo for the Commissioner and £455 on 2 pull up 
banners. 

-Could you please tell me how much the PCC spent on PR, marketing and promotional materials in the financial 

year 2013/14? 

There was no spend on pr, marketing and promotional materials in 2013/14. 

-How much is the PCC budgeting to spend on PR, marketing and promotional materials in the current 

financial year? 

There is no specific budget for pr, marketing or promotional materials. 

-Could you please list the type, number and cost of physical marketing materials with PCC branding created by 

the office in the 2013/14 that have been produced - e.g. leaflets, pens, erasers, lollipops etc. 

No such items have been produced. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied 
information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of 
access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an 
internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
c/o Mail Room, Humberside Police Headquarters 
Priory Road 
Hull 
HU5 5SF 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

